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Ms. Rebecca Roberts (via email only)
U.S. Department of Energy
Office of Legacy Management
11025 Dover Street, Suite 1000
Westminster, Colorado 80021

Dear Ms. Roberts:

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency is writing to provide its formal concurrence on the Sixth Five-
Year Review (FYR) report for the Weldon Spring Quarry/Plant/Pits site. The EPA concurs with the 
Department of Energy’s protectiveness statements, issues, and recommendations documented in the report 
version submitted on September 14, 2021. Enclosed is the EPA’s signature page for inclusion in the final 
report. 

This concludes the Sixth FYR for the site. Please ensure the documented issues are tracked and resolved 
by their listed milestone dates. 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact me at (913) 551-7868.

Sincerely,

Danny O’Connor
Remedial Project Manager
Federal Facilities and Post Construction Section 
Superfund and Emergency Management Division

Enclosure

cc: Gwen Hooten, DOE (via email only)
Taylor Grabner, MoDNR (via email only)       
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---------------------------------       
Mary P. Peterson, Director                  
Superfund and Emergency Management Division 
EPA, Region 7      
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